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USELESS INFORMATION

The only 15 letter word that
can be spelled without
repeating a letter is
“uncopyrightable”

events;

DECEMBER 5, 2017
Improvements @ 8:30 a.m.
Finance @ 9:30 a.m.

Personnel @ 10:30 p.m.
DECEMBER 7, 2017

Security @ 4:00 p.m.

Communications &
Technology @ 4:30 p.m.

DECEMBER 20, 2017

District Board Meeting
Open Session @ 5:00 p.m.

The public is invited
to attend.

CHANGES IN THE SECURITY DEPARTMENT

November 2, 2017 was Interim Security Chief, Steve Mobley’s last day with the
District. Steve’s leaving was due to family commitments and obligations. Until a
replacement is hired, Sergeant Jeff Werblun will be “Acting” Chief.

REMINDER: During the rainy season, turn off your
sprinklers and irrigation system or install a rain o’
sensor to automatically shut off your irrigation gsg
system and eliminate unnecessary watering.

COMMUNITY CRIME MAP

We now have a link to LexisNexis — Community Crime Map on our website for
you to check for crime activity in your area.

How does it work?

Law enforcement agencies keep detailed records about each incident that
occurs in their jurisdictions. When an incident occurs, the officer that responded
to the incident writes a detailed report with information about the event
including the location, people involved, related vehicles and other useful
information. This information is stored in large, secure databases within each
law enforcement agency. Between departments, these databases can vary in
structure and complexity, and even the data itself can follow different standards
to describe the event. This can make it difficult for two neighboring cities to
share crime data and benefit from being able to analyze events and offenders
that cross city boundaries. LexisNexis's Community Crime Map takes this data,
cleans it to protect victim privacy, and displays it to the public so citizens can be
aware of the events that occur in their area and take action to stay safe.

Visit our website for more information: www.rmcsd.com

CHRISTMAS TREE PICK-UP SCHEDULE

Please have your trees placed curbside by 7:00 a.m. on your regular service day
between December 26, 2017 and January 15, 2018.

If you have any questions, please contact California Waste
Recovery Systems at 916-354-4154.
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LEAF RAKING TIME

When summer ends, leaves change colors and drop from
the trees. Raked leaves can fill the green waste containers
pretty quickly. If you have more leaves and green waste
than your container can handle, place the leaves in a plastic bag which is
securely fastened and place alongside your gray container for regular pickup
between December 1 and March 31. This additional service is provided by Cal-
Waste for residents of Rancho Murieta at no additional cost.

Leaves, which get into the storm drain inlets below street level, can clog the
drain pipes and result in flooding. The District maintains these pipes, but you
can help by keeping the leaves out of the streets.

REBATES

To assist in conservation, the District is offering several rebates and free
conservation handouts; information is available at the District office and on our
website www.rmcsd.com.

NOVEMBER 2017 BOARD MEETING HIGHLIGHTS

» Introduced Ordinance 02017-02 Regarding Water Supply
Augmentation and Capital Improvement Fees

Approved Amended Proposal for South Gate Camera Upgrade
Approved Bid for Replacement of Field Operations Truck
Approved Main Lift South Stormwater Pump Repairs

Approved Acceptance of CIA Ditch Quitclaim Deeds

Adopted Resolution R2017-13 Geyer Sewer Easement Quitclaim
Discussed Acquisition of Rancho Murieta Country Club and other
assets and open space and trail areas

YVVVVVYVY

The District Administration Office Will Be Closed

Monday, December 25, 2017 for Christmas
and
Monday, January 1, 2018 for New Years




